
Submitter: Debra Gaisford 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB2007 

Dear Judiciary Committee, 

I write in support of HB 2007, which allows local governments to prohibit guns on 

municipal property – such as government buildings, court buildings, or adjacent 

grounds – so long as they put up a sign. 

 

Local governments should have the ability to keep guns out of sensitive places, such 

as courthouses and government buildings. No one should ever be required by a state 

to allow guns on their premises. Courthouses and government buildings are targets 

for politically-motivated violence. For public safety and the health of democratic 

institutions, guns should 

be prohibited in these places, including those owned by people with concealed carry 

permits. 

 

Please send HB 2007 to the floor. 

Thank you, 

Deb Gaisford 

 


